September 4, 2013

Re: 512 Snelling Ave. N Pending Malt off sale and Cigratte/Tobacco license Application
ID#20130003553

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)

Attn; Elizabeth Muenich

This letter is intended to ask for permission for city council review and to contest the decision of
the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) for the denial of permit for Malt off sale and
Cigratte/Tobacco sale.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be contacted at 763-300-7215
. Sincerely

Esayas M. Sahle




